
 

WORKING TEST UPDATE 

Due to current Covid 19 rules the committee of the Wye Valley Retriever Club have 

rescheduled their Working Test for Special Puppy, Junior Handler, Novice Dog/Novice 

Handler and Novice to Sunday 6th June 2021 at Dunclent Farm, Stone, Kidderminster, Worcs 

DY10 4AX by kind permission of Mr & Mrs Michael Gough. Please see attached schedule 

for full details. Entry forms can be downloaded from the club website. 

 

 
 


